
SMS Sunday Message: November 14

Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of November 15 - 19.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family
via email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday
Messages tab.

● This Wednesday, November 17, there will be a two-hour early release for

students.  This means that students will be dismissed at 1:10 pm.  Staff will

work their normal hours.  Students will return to school on Thursday,

November 18.

● Until November 22, the Sandusky Middle School Student Council

Association will be collecting canned goods for our canned food drive.

There will be prizes for the homerooms that collect the most canned foods.

All collected items will be donated to the Lynchburg Daily Bread.  Let’s

collect as many canned goods as possible to help those in need!

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is
pleased to serve our community!


